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Disabling of Reconciliation Module 
in the HCI Portal

PhilHealth will be disabling the Reconciliation Module 
feature in the HCI Portal. This move aims to ensure and 
maintain accuracy and integrity during the conduct of the 
reconciliation process to be facilitated by the PhilHealth 
Regional Offices (PROs).  The access to the  feature will 
be resumed upon completion by the reconciliation 
activities.  A separate Advisory will be released to inform 
the availability of the feature.  

For your information and proper guidance.


